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Dear Alison 
 
Many thanks for allowing me to comment on the latest response from Transport 
Scotland.  I am somewhat surprised of the timescale that Transport Scotland has 
suggested it will take to complete the costing.  However given the fact that I have been 
made aware, from a reliable source, of Transports Scotland's disinterest and complete 
refusal to , actually, commit to a grade separated junction being put in place at 
Laurencekirk perhaps I shouldnt find this so surprising.  I feel this is just another attempt 
by them to delay and put a stop to the campaign. 
 
I would like to hear from them direct that they have no intention to upgrade the junction 
at Laurencekirk.  At least then we would have a bit of honesty from them. 
 
Many thanks 
Jill Campbell 
 


